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Route 1 Corridor Bus Study Draft Presented to Public  
 
The  NVTC-managed Route 1 Corridor Bus Study will be presented in draft form over 
the next two weeks in Alexandria and Woodbridge.  The meetings are open and the  
general public is invited to ask questions and make comments.   
 
Based on a needs assessment, the study will recommend new transit services, 
modifications of existing services, and locations for future transit facilities in the Route 1 
Corridor of Fairfax and Prince William Counties. The findings and recommendations 
from this consulting study will serve as input to the two-year Route 1 Corridor Location 
Study, which will include some preliminary engineering and produce an environmental 
document.   
 
The study was managed by the Northern Virginia Transportation Commisson and 
conducted by SG Associates with TransManagement, Inc. and DMJM+Harris.  
 
The presentation times are as follows:  
 
March 7, 2001 –  12:00 noon    March 13, 2001 –  7:00 pm 
(Regular Meeting of Fairfax County   Public Meeting 
Human Services Agencies)    Groveton Baptist Church 
Mt. Vernon Mental Health Center    6511 Richmond Highway 
8850 Richmond Highway     Alexandria, VA  22306 
Alexandria, VA  22309     
        March 14, 2001 –  8:30 am 
March 7, 2001 –  7:00 pm     Continental Breakfast at 8:00 am 
Public Meeting Prince William Parkway/95  
PRTC Board Room      Partnership 
14700 Potomac Mills Road    Ferlazzo Building Cafeteria 
Woodbridge, VA        15941 Donald Curtis Drive 
        Woodbridge, VA  22191 
 
 
 


